STAMFORD CEMETERY COMMISSION

May 1, 2019 meeting was convened at 10:00AM with Sally Bohl, Janice Farinon and David
McKay present.

The January 9, 2019 minutes were read and unanimously accepted.

Dave has removed the ropes closing the cemetery for the winter at the entrances of Millard
Cemetery. Dave is also going to put a new tire on the wheel barrel.

Sally will contact Barry Berard to finish the work on the entry way stations.

There was discussion regarding the CD coming due. It was decided to not roll it over, but to
place the funds into the Money Market Account until we have sufficient to bring the reserve

fund up to $29760.00.

Jan volunteered to order the flags for the cemetery and have them sent directly to Dave. Sally
and Dave will put the flags on the veterans’ graves May 23™.

No future meeting date set.

Respectfully submitted,

Janice Farinon, Clerk



